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This Week
Children in Need: Thank you to everyone who supported our Children in Need 

fundraising last week. We raised £183.40, our best ever total! You can see more of 

what we got up to in this week’s Newsround video on our website and Facebook page.

Event Date Changes: There have been some changes to the dates for some of our 

upcoming events. Cavers Class Christmas trip is now on 7th December, Divers Class 

Christmas trip is now on 14th December and the Key Stage 2 Christmas trip is now on 

16th December. The most recent changes to school events are marked in bold on the 

attached list of dates, which can also be viewed on the school website.

PTFA Fundraiser at Tesco: Members of our PTFA will be at Tesco in Broadbridge 

Heath on Sunday 4th December from 10am-4pm with collection buckets to raise money 

for the school. Please feel free to join them to support their work and feel free to 

bring your children with you.

Christmas Jumper Day: We will be celebrating Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 

8th December. This event is to raise money for the charity Save the Children. 

Everyone is invited to wear a festive jumper on the day and to make a donation of £2. 

Donations can be sent in to school as usual, or paid via this link, which has been set up by 

our Operations Manager Pip Allen:

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/pip-allen-christmas-jumper-

day

Letters Home
Sailors Class: Bluebell Railway trip letter. (Sent home in bags.)

Primary Classes: Christmas Show tickets details letter. (In bags.)

Globetrotters: Christmas Shopping trip letter. (In bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Robert, Divers - Managing his self care independently at school.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
Jambop is a brave raccoon. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Divers Class
These past few weeks, Divers have been busy learning about a range of celebrations! We enjoyed 

sharing photos of our past celebrations with our friends. We found out that some celebrations have 

things in common including special food, songs, decorations and spending time with our friends and 

family. As part of our learning, Divers have made cakes, cards and played pass the parcel to celebrate 

our mascot's birthday, explored firework pictures and sensory stories for Diwali, made menorah 

decorations and doughnuts for Hanukkah and created Christingles for Christmas.
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